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Risk and Governance Committee Member

Mark Carroll is the former President and CEO of the Police 
Association of South Australia, a position he held for 16 
years. From 2014-2021, Mark also served as President of 
the Police Federation of Australia – representing more than 
60,000 police officers across Australia. 

He graduated from the Fort Largs Police Academy in 1986 
and went on to serve South Australians as a frontline police 
officer in Adelaide and in the Yalata Aboriginal Community 
on the West Coast of South Australia. 

A graduate of the University of Adelaide, Mark is highly 
regarded in South Australia and nationally as a skilled 
negotiator and an accomplished strategic thinker and 
tactician. He is also an accomplished media performer. 

Mark’s former board positions include being on Australia 
and New Zealand Council of Police Profession, National 
Police Memorial, Police Federation of Australia and Police 
Superannuation Board of South Australia. He has also 
served as Deputy Chair of Maxima.

In recent years, Mark became a powerful and influential 
advocate for police officers and their families in the mental 
health space. His commitment to mental health awareness, 
education and the eradication of stigma is highly regarded 
across Australia. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Mark’s academic and professional  
qualifications include:

» 	 Bachelor of Arts (majoring in Labour Studies), 		
	 University of Adelaide 

»	 Labour Education Program, Michigan State University 

»	 Force Science Certification Course, Force Science 		
	 Institute Chicago 

»	 Company Directors Course, Australian Institute  
	 of Company Directors

Mark’s current board and committee positions:

» 	 Ice Factor, Board Member


